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Class Reader Writer Mathematician 

Ladybirds Paisley Aria Freddie 

Bumblebees Ava Aimee Oscar 

Caterpillars Lucy-Mae Seb Thomas 

Dolphins Alice Nicholas Isabella 

Sharks George Damon Charlie P 

Stingrays Aggie Zachary Florrie 

Turtles Peppino Esme Sonni 

Orcas Harley Edith Evie 

Penguins Noah Emilia Monty 

              

This week in Worship we have 
been thinking about proverbs 
and how they can help us in 
our everyday life.  This week 

we have talked about our wor-
ries through this proverb- 

 

 

 

 

We spoke about how our 
friends and people in school 
can help if we are worried.  

 

Pre-loved Uniform 

You may have seen a 
selection of uniform 
for sale outside the 

school office.  This will 
now be a permanent 

display for you to pur-
chase anything you 

may need.  There is a 
box for any donations, 
we ask for a minimum 

of 50p. 

YOUNG VOICES 

The concert for Young Voices will held at 

the o2 on Friday 20th January. 

There is a payment of £10 required to 

help with covering the cost of the coach 

which can be paid on School Money.    

Parent tickets and t-shirts are also 

available, orders for these need to be 

placed by Monday 21st November. 

PTFA 

Christmas fayre 

Friday 2nd December 

Please see attached    

flyer for more                

information. 

Tower Theatre Panto  

Please make sure you book places for the   

panto by the end of today on School Money! 

A packed lunch will be required on the day, if 

your child is entitled to Free School Meals and 

would like to order a packed lunch from the 

school, please let the school office know by 7th 

December. 

 

Date Year Group Time 

Monday  

12 December 

Key Stage 1 

(Year 1 and 

2) 

3.30pm 

Monday 

12 December 

Key Stage 2 

(Year 3,4,5 

5.30pm 

Tuesday 

13 December 

Key Stage 1 

(Year 1 and 

1.45pm 

Tuesday 

13 December 

Key Stage 2 

(Year 3,4,5 

5.00pm 

Thursday  

15 December 

Reception 

(Ladybirds) 

9.30am 

Friday 2nd December 

this will be a TAG DAY in             

exchange for a bottle 

for the Christmas fayre! 

 

The children have had fun coming to school 

today wearing their pyjamas or something 

spotty.  We have been collecting money for 

Children in Need and will let you know 

how much we have raised once it is all 

counted up.                                                           

So far, with the donations at the gate, we 

have raised £215.16.  We still have the cake 

sale so there will be more to add to that 

total. 


